
 
 
 
                              
 
                                                  

 

                         
 

15th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite our Year 5 parents to come and ‘eat with your child’ on Wednesday 7th 

November 2018 at 12:00pm. As you may be aware, our lunches are provided for us by CaterEd and 

we are keen to promote this excellent service to encourage more children to take up the school 

dinner option. On the Wednesday (7th November), you will need to enter via the school’s main 

entrance where you will be met by your child and taken into the school hall to eat dinner together.  

 

The cost of the school meal is £2.20 for children and £3.60 for adults which will include a main meal 

and dessert. Should you wish to join us, then payment must be made no later than Wednesday 31st 
October in order for our cook, Mr Storey, to order the right amount of food. If you miss this 

deadline, you will still be invited to join us but we ask that you bring your own packed lunch. 

Unfortunately, we have had parents in the past not return the slip or place an order but have still 

turned up. This causes problems as our main objective is that children in the school are fed so please 
order and pay on or before the 31st October. 

 

After you have eaten your lunch, we ask that you leave the school premises via the main front door. 

Unfortunately, we do ask that younger siblings who are not school age are not brought in and 

alternative childcare is found.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Dyson 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 
I intend to come to the Year 5 parents’ lunch on Wednesday 7th November and will make 

my payment via the school’s cashless system before Wednesday 31st October. 

 

Name of child ……………………………………………………………………………………....                                                      

 

I would like to order (please circle your choice of meal) 

 

Lasagne and garlic bread  Veggie mince with sweet potato mash  Jacket Potato 
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